
Chapel Bulletin  •  June 17, 2018  •  Father's Day

Prelude: Marcia Budnikas, organist

Call to Worship: Jane Hanson 
	 Responsive Reading: Psalm 150
	 Praise to the Lord, the Almighty
	 Praise the Lord! Ye Heavens Adore Him (from Psalm 148)

Welcome and Prayer: Wes White, Missions Pastor

Celebration and Worship: Tommy Vereb, leader, and Praise Team
	 O Worship the King (from Psalm 104) 
	 Jesus Paid It All

Summer Reflection Challenge
	 Hunter Ruch and Rich Sylvester, Associate Pastors

Offertory: Christine Thomas, piano

Scripture Reading: Psalm 2 (p. 448)
	 Connor Grubbs, Student Ministry Summer Intern

Morning Message: Worship and the Psalms
	 Travis Simone, Lead Pastor

Songs of Response: 
	 Better is One Day (from Psalm 84)
	 I Will Be Still (from Psalm 46)

Benediction  

Contact: Josh Parker, 880-9597, jparker@wcchapel.org

wcchapel.org/connect 

Welcome!  •  Please visit our Welcome Center in the Main Foyer and fill 
out our Get Connected card. We would love to meet you and help you 
connect! Learn more about us at wcchapel.org/nextsteps.

Contact: Jessica Washburn, 941-1571, jwashburn@wcchapel.org

wcchapel.org/grow 

Partner with Children's Ministry!  •  Invite someone to VBS! Serve 
by volunteering for VBS or donating a pack of T-shirts! (If you took 
a T-shirt donation card, please return your purchased T-shirt pack 
to the spotlight table by the end of June.) Pray for our preparations, 
volunteers, and children attending VBS! 

5th Grade Move-Up  •  Next Sunday, June 24, all rising 6th graders 
will begin and end the 11 a.m. service in Student Ministry. There will 
be no Children's Ministry 5th grade classes for the rest of the summer. 
Contact: Heather Fletcher, 941-1245, hfletcher@wcchapel.org



	   
	                                      Jan.–May			         June  	          Annual
Budget		  $1,539,000			   $291,000			   $3,980,000
Actual			  $1,611,551			   $139,732			   $1,751,283 
Variance		  $       72,551 		 			 

General Fund Offering Summary 2018 as of June 10.  For more 
information on giving at the Chapel, please visit wcchapel.org/giving.

Prayer for High School Costa Rica Mission Trip  •  June 19-27
A team of 35 students and leaders are serving in Costa Rica this 
week. Please pray for how God will work in and through them on this 
trip.

Student Ministry: The Outlet  •  Begins Wednesday, June 27
Are you looking to stay plugged in during the summer? For dates and 
information, please visit wcchapel.org/sm.

Women's Ministry: Muffins and Mingling  •  This Saturday, June 23
from 9–10:30 a.m., Main Foyer. Speaker: Jessica Grimes; Topic: 
Finding Space Amidst the Chaos. Join us for fellowship and sharing. 
Bring a friend! Register online: wcchapel.org/muffinsandmingling

Contact: Suzanne Leffler, 941-1562, sleffler@wcchapel.org

wcchapel.org/serve 

Chapel Library  •  New hours of operation: Tuesdays–Fridays, 9 a.m.– 
4 p.m.; Sundays, 10:15 a.m.–12:45 p.m. Library volunteers are present 
to assist you Fridays from 10 a.m. to noon and on Sundays. All other 
times are self-checkout. 

Prayer Requests  •  Prayer teams are honored to pray for your 
requests throughout the week. To submit a request, please fill out the 
prayer request cards at the prayer boxes at the Worship Room doors 
or online at wcchapel.org/prayer. 

Williamsburg Community Chapel

757-229-7152 • wcchapel.org      @wcchapel757

Staff News: Congratulations to Josh Parker, Next Steps Director, and 
his wife, Laura, on the birth of their son, Micah Charlie. He was born 
on June 14 and weighed 9 lbs 15 oz.

Condolences: We would like to extend our prayers and sympathy to 
the following families:
• 	the Digges family on the passing of Kelli's mother, Beatrice Mitchell
• 	the Wiley family on the passing of Richard's (Dick's) brother, 
	 Dr. Robert Wiley


